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September 12th, 2024 
MEDIA RELEASE 
 

 MISSING SIBLINGS – LINEL NOEL & KAYLEB NOEL 

 
The Trinidad and Tobago Police Service is seeking the urgent 

assistance of the public in locating 14-year-old, LINEL NOEL and 

1 –year old KAYLEB NOEL. 

 

LINEL and KAYLEB, of Warden Road and Fanny Village, Point 

Fortin was last seen on September 9th 2024, and was reported 

missing to the Point Fortin Police Station on the September 11th 

2024.  

 

Linel is of African descent, approximately five feet tall, stocky built, 

dark brown in complexion, has short kinky hair, a round face and 

brown eyes. 

 

Anyone with information on the whereabouts of LINEL NOEL and 

KAYLEB NOEL is asked to call the Point Fortin Police Station at 

648-2426 or 800-TIPS or contact the police at 555, 999, 911, or call 

any police station. 
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